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Happy October and welcome Fall!

Thank you to all who responded to the invitation to become
involved in committee activities outlined in the summer survey.
Committee meetings relating to the Maryland Blueprint for
Maryland’s Future and negotiations have started.

QACEA members who expressed interest in learning more about
the implementation and implications of the Blueprint met recently
with Kristy Anderson, Center for Legal Affairs, General Counsel,
MSEA. This work group will continue to meet and is open to
anyone who would like to learn more about the Blueprint.

A working group has been meeting to learn more about the
negotiation process. These sessions have been facilitated by
Paula Voelker and Josh Ardison, both with MSEA. One of the
group's tasks was to review the survey that is coming your way.
Please take the time to share your thoughts through the survey.
Your responses help develop proposals and establish priorities.
Take time to read through our current contract. Consider what
kind of workplace and work conditions are important to you.
Without doubt bread and butter, economic issues, are a top priority
but our contract addresses other aspects about which you may
want to see changed.

Thank you in advance for

participating in the survey.
Your voice matters. This is
your union.

Members of the Negotiation Action Team
meet to strategize and prepare for
upcoming negotiations

Cecilia Mitchell
QACEA, Acting President




YOUR OPINION MATTERS

Are you a member who
is a part of the Support
Staff Negotiated
Agreement? Complete
this survey to give input
for our upcoming
negotiations.

October

10/10 Executive
Committee Meeting

10/17 RA Meeting

10/20-10/22 MSEA
Convention

Are you a member who
is a part of the
Certified Staff
Negotiated
Agreement? Complete
this survey to give input
for our upcoming
negotiations.

November

11/14 Executive
Committee Meeting

11/28 RA Meeting




